
 
Announcements December 29, 2024 

 
 
Today: Today marks Father Reyes’s last day as our priest. We thank him from the bottom of our hearts for all he 
has given to our parish and to each of us. We will miss him terribly. We say goodbye with great love and respect 
in our hearts, and our continued prayers for his journey ahead. Thank you, Father. 
 
A reminder from the Treasurer’s office: All 2024 contributions either need to be in the office or postmarked by 
Tuesday, December 31st. This includes any in-kind receipts that you might what to include in your 2024 contribu-
tion statement. Thank you, Janet Butler and Ken Dale 
 
2025 Episcopal Calendars: Please pick one up in the Narthex or the office. $4 donation. 
 
Prayers: As outlined in the November edition of the Messenger, SL2 has a number of prayer ministries. In the 
coming weeks, you may see some changes to the way various prayer requests are handled. Please know that all 
requests are honored with prayers by teams of dedicated individuals, with prayers occurring at the various week-
day services as well as by individuals.  If you have any questions, please contact Rev. Lynette at 
sl2.deacon@gmail.com.  
 
Holiday Calendar: We will not be holding Morning Prayer, Bible Study, Book Club, Healing Service or Choir Prac-

tice until the week of January 6.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


